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August 11, 2011 

 

 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE OF PREHEARING CONFERENCE 

(To September 7, 2011, at 1:30 p.m.) 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Lowper, Incorporated, 

Docket UW-110892 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On July 14, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a notice of prehearing conference in the above matter for August 

17, 2011, at 1:30 p.m. 

 

On August 9, 2011, counsel for Lowper, Incorporated (Lowper) filed a request for a 

continuance of the prehearing conference to a date after Labor Day.  Lowper’s counsel 

requests a continuance due to a recent medical condition.  Staff informally notified the 

Commission that it has no objection to the continuance. 

 

Based on the request by Lowper’s counsel, it is reasonable to grant a continuance of the 

prehearing conference. 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN That the prehearing conference in this matter is continued to 

Wednesday, September, 7, 2011, at 1:30 p.m., in the Commission's Hearing Room, 

Second Floor, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., 

Olympia, Washington. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 


